
Springwater School support and guidance for home learning for parents and carers 

 

As a school, we understand that this is a difficult time for everyone and we are 

working hard to share content with parents and carers that is accessible and 

appropriate for at home delivery. 

We do not expect that parents and carers will be delivering a timetable of sessions 

across the day, as we would in school, and understand that the focus is for families 

to maintain good mental health and wellbeing, whilst socially distancing at home. 

We should also make clear that we do not aim to provide a timetable of sessions 

across the day. 

Class teachers will be in touch to share links to online sessions, games and resources 

that may be relevant to your child. If appropriate, there will additionally be social 

stories, sensory ideas of things to make and do and class specific work that you may 

wish to complete.  

Please subscribe to our YouTube channel, which will provide opportunities for 

connection to familiar faces and voices, and may also contain activities to do 

yourselves at home. Again, there is no expectation that these activities are 

completed, rather it is an opportunity to do so if you wish or are able to. It also 

displays our wonderful staff team and their skills and talents! 

We want to be able to support parents and carers through this period and are 

available, as usual, via email and telephone. We hope that you can acknowledge 

that this may also be a difficult time for many of our staff members who are at home 

with their own families during this time, some are educating their own children, some 

are ill and some are recovering from illness. 

St in touch with us and stay safe. 

 

 


